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Welcome to SES Related Arts!
We look forward to a great new 

year working with all your 
children.  

Please Help Us  
● All Need: tissues, lead pencils, disinfectant 

wipes, glue sticks
● Art  Needs: hand soap, baby wipes, paper 

plates (all sizes)
● Music Needs: 2-pocket folders, colored copy 

paper, backstage volunteers
● Media Needs: Starburst candy, 100 piece 

puzzles, any new or used book donations, old 
greeting cards, and a book-mark volunteer!

  Thank You! Thank You! 
  

Contacts
Technology:  Audrey Cageao
     cageaoa@fortmillschools.org
Media Center:  Sally Ficklen  
     ficklens@fortmillschools.org
Art:  Roberta Martin 
     martinr@fortmillschools.org
Music: Pam Kawakami 
    kawakamip@fortmillschools.org
PE: Angie Kendall
    kendalla@fortmillschools.org

Ryan Barkley  
barkleyr@fortmillschools.org 

1691 Springfield Parkway
Fort Mill, SC 29715

Phone: 803-548-8150
Fax: 803-548-8154

Grades are based on 
participation. We will 
send an email or letter 
home regarding any 
individual issues.  
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Music will be fun for ALL students at SES! 
ALL 3rd, 4th and 5th graders will use a recorder in 
music class. If you do not already have one, you can 
order through Sept 5th. You can conveniently pay for 
the recorder on line through the “pay fees” tab on our 
school website. Simply select “Music-recorders”. Or you 
can send $6.50 in a marked envelope with student’s 
name & homeroom teacher’s name. 4th and 5th graders 
can sign–up for chorus. Please send in the permission 
slip ASAP. These forms will come home the first week 
of school. THANK YOU!  Mrs. Kawakami

I am very excited about this 
new school year. New 
activities in both Digital 
Citizenship and Cyber 
Security will enhance our time 
in Technology. We will 
continue to use Google Drive 
for all our students even our 
“Littles” kindergarten and first 
grade.. 
 Mrs. Cageao
 

Welcome! My goal is to inspire 
in each and every student a 
LOVE for reading. Please visit 
the Media Center link on our 
school website for information 
on library policies and programs 
as well as to other educational 
resources.
HAPPY READING! Mrs. Ficklen

We extend a big welcome to our first 
semester intern, Ms. Chandlee 
Freudenberger! She will be at SES on 
Fridays. We are looking forward to 
working with your children.  We will 
incorporate the Elements of Art and 
the Principles of Design with learning 
about artists, art styles, and different 
mediums.  We have a wonderful Art 
Gallery. Be sure to visit our displays  
throughout the year. 
Ms. Martin 

We are excited to be a part 
of the Colts family! It will be 
a great year working with 
your children. Our goal is 
to instill lifelong healthy 
habits. Remember your 
appropriate PE attire for 
class!
Mrs. Kendall (K-5)
Mr. Barkley (1-3)

Physical Education
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